
Dear Vaughan Public Library Customers,

Beginning Monday, June 14th, our three Resource Libraries (Bathurst 
Clark, Civic Centre, and Pierre Berton) will be opening their doors to 
the public with limited access. The following details the limitations 
that will be in place in order to keep our staff and community safe.

• The maximum customer occupancy limit will be reduced to 10
at Resource Libraries.

• Customers in Resource Libraries will only have access to the marketplace
area of the library, immediately inside the main entrance. All other areas
will be blocked off to public use.

• Customers will be able to enter Resource Libraries to pick up holds, apply
for library cards, receive assistance from staff and use public computers.

• Public computers will be accessible on a first-come, first-served basis which
will be sanitized after every use. Usage will be limited to 15 minutes.

• Staff will provide essential photocopy, WebPrint and Email-to-Print services.
• Public restrooms will remain closed.
• All pre-existing safety measures, including a requirement to wear masks

and to observe physical distancing remain in place.

These measures do not affect curbside pickup, which will continue to 
be offered at our seven community branches. For more information on 
this service, visit: www.vaughanpl.info/curbside

While our branch service is currently limited, we have created a digital 
library which provides access to a robust collection of resources as 
well as online programming to enrich, inspire and transform. Digital 
resources include e-books, e-audiobooks, movies, music, a wide range 
of databases and more. Engaging online programming is provided for 
all ages across multiple platforms and includes everything from 
storytimes to guest speakers and virtual author visits. To get started, 
visit: www.vaughanpl.info/VPL_at_home 

Please stay safe, and we look forward to seeing you again soon.
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